
Reception Catch Up!  
 

 

Week Beginning: 2th
 October 2017 to 13

th
 October 2017 

 

Topic – Family 
Learning at School Please refer to our exciting Topic web - ‘Family’ 

 
Home Learning 

 
Your child will receive a new reading book every week. This is 

the book that your child will read with the Teacher/TA. You will 

know what we have been focusing on because it will be stuck in 

your child’s blue Home/School Book. 

As from Monday, your child can choose another book from the 

classroom. 

Please remember to use your local library to choose lots of new 

stories to share with the family. 

Reminders 

 
* Just a reminder to bring in your child’s baby photo. 

* As always name all clothes, jackets, shoes and welly boots. 

* Please ensure your child has a pair of welly boots in school. 

* We are all learning to zip our coats up. If your child is still 

finding this tricky, please practise at home. 

* Just a reminder that the classroom doors do not open until 

3.15pm. 

Thank you  

 

 

We appreciate the time that you have spent working so closely 

with us to settle your child into school.. 

If you would like your child to come into the class independently 

now, or if you would like your child to come straight to the door 

after school please let the member of staff on the door know. 

For those of you that want to come into the classroom in the 

mornings or afternoons you are very welcome. Please could you 

be aware of the children who are already in the classroom. 

Dates for the diary 

 

 

12
th

 October 2017: Open Evening list will be available at the front of 

the school. The lists will also be at Breakfast Club. Please sign for a 

slot. We are looking forward to seeing parents/carers of all children. 

19
th

 October 2017: Open Evening 

Next Catch-up 16th October 2017 

 

 
Many thanks 

            The Reception Team 

 

Miss Brewer & Mrs Wenham & Mrs Comley 

Mrs Hall & Mrs Khan 

Miss Tierney & Mrs Appleton & Mrs Martin 


